
 
 

A hearing of the Discipline Committee of the New Brunswick Association of Social 

Workers (NBASW) was held on May 30, 2023, to hear and determine a Complaint 

against a Member alleging professional misconduct.  

Specifically, the Member is alleged of not following proper workplace standards and 

guidelines regarding case recording and consent forms. 

Following a determination that the Member was guilty of professional misconduct, the 

Discipline Committee imposed the following discipline sanctions: 

1. Written reprimand to be placed in the Member’s file; 

2. Payment of a fine of $500.00; 

3. Two assignments in the form of continuing education articles related to 

Documentation and the Code of ethics; 

4. Supervision period for a period of one (1) year upon resuming the practice of 

social work; 

5. Summary and publication of the proceeding without names for the education of 

the membership; 

6. Summary of the matter, with the Respondent’s name sent to all Canadian social 

work regulating bodies; 

7. Payment of costs of $500.00; and 

8. Failure to pay the fine, complete the two assignments, or pay the cost will result 

in the suspension of the Member’s registration until such time as the conditions 

are met. 


